
 

REPORT TO THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

              

 
  

   

 
RECOMMENDATION  
Take whatever action the City Council deems appropriate.  
 
BACKGROUND / DISCUSSION: 
On June 20, 2017, the City Council discussed options to support regional homelessness efforts. 
 
Following discussion, Council Member McKee moved to “support the CVAG regional plan (when 
other cities have approved it) and commit the $103,000 in funding for FY 2017-18.” The motion 
failed 2/3 with Council Members Betts, Parks, and Zavala opposed. As a result, the matter was 
continued to September 2017. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
The City Council has “earmarked” $103,000 towards homelessness efforts for FY 2017-18. 
 
EXHIBIT(S): 
1) CVAG Service Contract with Path of Life Ministries 

2) CVAG 1st Amendment to the Services Contract with Path of Life Ministries (approved by the 
CVAG Executive Committee on September 25, 2017) 
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